
Subject Urooj Fatima resignation letter.
From Muhammad Saleem <mshs706547@gmail.com>
To <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org>
Cc Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk>
Date 2022-10-30 08:24

Dear Ma'am


Please note that our female safety warden Arooj Fatima, currently working at Kohsar Filling Station F-6 Islamabad, is continously facing
health issues and she is unable to continue her job at her best. She is requesting to accept her 15 Days prior notice of resignation which
is effective from tomorrow dated 31- Oct-22. This earliest resquest is being made keeping in view her bad health conditions. So the
cooperation by HR will be admired.


Regards
Muhammad Saleem
Supervisor North
Islamabad


